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Reference FOI 0316143 
Date 29 March 2016 
 

Shared Space 

 
Request: 
 
Can you please provide me with all correspondence from the former and current 
Secretary of State for Transport, and from any of the former and current Ministers of 
Transport from the Department of Transport regarding shared space roads / shared 
space public realm sent to the council from 2011 to the present day. Also please can 
you provide, all correspondence sent from the council to the Department of 
Transport on shared space roads / shared space public realm from January 2011 to 
present. 
 
In respect of your above question, it has been established after careful consideration 
that the Council does not hold or have record of any specific correspondence 
between City of Wolverhampton Council and the DfT regarding the issue of shared 
space.  Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the 
above, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 
I can advise you that any DfT consultations, circulars, guidance, etc relating to this 
issue would have been sent to all English councils, not just Wolverhampton, and 
should be available from DfT direct, or on their website.  
 
 


